
 

Hello Year 1! 

We are writing to say a big hello to you all and let you know that we are missing you! 

We hope you are all alright and are getting on with the second week of your home learning. We have really 
enjoyed receiving your pictures and messages from home. Lots of you have been helping with jobs around the 
house! 

We thought we would share some of the things we have been getting up to ourselves: 

Miss Phillips has been baking some delicious cakes 
and biscuits! 

Mr Hemming was inspired by our sewing in school 
and created his own cross stitch! He has also 
planted some chilli seeds and spent time with his 
cat, Lily. 

Mrs Dyer has been decorating! 

Mrs Gasson has been doing lots of activities 
with her children. 
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Mrs Thomas, Mrs Derbyshire, Mrs Fairbanks and Mrs 
Rayner have been baking, playing piano and spending 
time with their families.  

We would love to see some more of the things that you have been doing at home. You can send them to 
the year1shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk email address. After today, we will respond to messages sent to 
this email address after the Easter holidays. 

We hope you have a nice Easter and look forward to hearing what you have been getting up to at home. 

Take care! 

The Year 1 Team 
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